

## ADDRESS OF HIS HOLINESS JOHN PAUL II TO THE PARTICIPANTS IN AN ECUMENICAL PILGRIMAGE FROM CANADA

Thursday, 5 November 1992

Dear Brothers in Christ,

I am pleased to welcome you, participants in an ecumenical pilgrimage of priests and pastors who have come to Rome to pray for Christian unity. Your pilgrimage bears witness to the fact that the Spirit of God is at work healing divisions among Christ's followers. Unity is God's gift. Let us then join our voices to pray "that all may be one" (1 Jn. 17:21).

© Copyright 1992 - Libreria Editrice Vaticana

Copyright © Dicastero per la Comunicazione - Libreria Editrice Vaticana